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Dockets: 50-361, 50-362

Southern California Edison Company
Irvine Operations Center
23 Parker. Street
Irvine, California 92718

Attention: Mr. Harold B. Ray
Senior Vice President, Nuclear

Subject: NRC INSPECTION OF SAN ON0FRE NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION, UNITS 2

AND 3 REPORT Nos. 50-361/94-07 AND 50-362/94-07

This refers to the special inspection conducted by Messrs. James H. Reese and
F. Randall Huey of this office on March 7-10, 1994, of the activities
authorized by NRC License Nos. NPF-10, and NPF-15, and to the findings
discussed with Mr. R. Krieger and other members of your staff identified in
the enclosed report.

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the enclosed inspection
report. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective

-

examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews with
personnel, and observations by the inspector.

The purpose of this inspection was to evaluate your investigation into several
personnel contaminations which occurred during Unit 2 pressurizer modification
work on June 13, 1993. Although no violations or deviations ~ were identified
during the inspection, we concluded that your investigation into this event 1

was too narrowly focused, in that it addressed only construction department
problems, and failed to adequately evaluate or correct several health physics
problems which were also identified during your investigation. During the
inspection exit meeting, you agreed with this conclusion, and further noted a
generic concern when investigations involved more than one department. You ,

indicated that you were in the process of implementing an " Inter-Departmental i

Investigation Report" to ensure thorough evaluation and correction of all
problems during future investigations. We encourage your prompt completion of
this effort.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the enclosure
will be placed in the Public Document Room.
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Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we will be glad to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,
|

|

G.9 A9m
Ross A. no, Director, |
Division of Radiation Safety

.

and Safeguards |

Enclosure:
Inspection Report Nos. 50-361/94-07, 50-362/94-07

cc w/ enclosures:
Mr. Edwin A. Guiles, Vice President Engineering & Operations, San Diego Gas

and Electric Co.
T. E. Oubre, Esq., Southern California Edison Company
Chairman, Board of Supervisors, County of San Diego
Mr. Sherwin Harris, Resource Project Manager, Public Utilities Department
Mr. Charles B. Brinkman, Manager, ABB Combustion Engineering Nuclear Power
Mr. R. W. Krieger, Vice President, Southern California Edison Company
Mr. Don J. Womeldorf, Chief, Environmental Management Branch
Mr. Thomas E. Bostrom, Project Manager, Bechtel Power Corporation
Mr. Robert G. Lacy, Manager Nuclear Department
Mr. Steve Hsu, Radiologic Health Branch
Mayor, City of San Clemente
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bec w/ enclosures: 1

Docket File j
G. Cook- )
K. Perkins |

Resident-Inspector |

Project Inspector
|
!

bec w/o enclosures: '

M. Smith
D. Clevenger i
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